From: Jon Seaman

To: SENR Exhibits
Subject: We Need Strong & Equitable Climate Action in OR
Date: Monday, January 27, 2020 10:03:23 AM

To Whom It May Concern:

My name is Jon Seaman. | live in Lane County and have been an Oregon resident for 28 years.
I work in the wildland fire industry & for the past 16 years have seen first hand how the
changing climate is affecting the severity & size of our wildfires as well as the length of our
fire season.

That is why | am writing you now--to demand that you propose strong & equitable climate
legislation that includes putting a price on carbon. The majority of economists agree this is one
the cheapest & most effective ways to reduce GHG emissions & incentivize cleaner forms of
energy--a goal that should be paramount for lawmakers at every level.

The future health of our air, water, people, & planet depends on us taking bold action now. We
don't have time to waste. | implore you all, as our elected officials, to work together to help us
take strong & swift action to reach sustainable climate solutions.

Thank you,

Jon Seaman



